
 

 

26th April 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Science Day – Monday 16th May 2022 
 
This half term, we will be holding a day of science activities for the children on Monday 16th 

May. This will involve a carousel of investigations and other work centred around the science 
we have focused on in class this year. 
 

To bring the science to life, we have engaged the services of Safari Phil, who will be showing 
various species of invertebrate to the children as he talks about their body forms and methods 
of classification.  

 
In order to provide this fantastic opportunity for the children to get up close and personal with 
the animals, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 to cover Safari Phil’s fees, payable 

in the usual manner via ParentPay. 
 
Thanks once again for your support. We will advise you further in early course about our end of 

year trip, which will also be science related.  
 

Many thanks, 
 
Mr Wheeldon (Year 4 Teacher) 

 


